MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY
COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA, HELD IN THE
COMMISSION CHAMBER AT CITY HALL, March 19, 2013 AT 6:00 P.M.

Due to several Commissioners being out-of-town on March 19, 2013, the consensus was to cancel
the Regular Meeting on that date and if necessary, have a Special Meeting on March 26, 2013.

Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk




